
Week Beginning January 13th 2025 

This half-term our topic is; ‘Once upon a time…’ 

 

Literacy 

We will be continuing to read the story of Goldilocks and the 

Three Bears.  We will be carrying on with writing dictated 

sentences about Goldilocks and the Three Bears. 

In our phonics sessions we will be practising all previously 

learned letters and sounds and introducing the digraphs ai 

(snail) and ee (cheese). We will be recapping the Level 3 tricky 

words.’ Throughout phonics we will be segmenting and blending 

for reading and spelling, using our previously learnt sounds.  

 

Mathematics 

This week we will continue to subitise (to recognise the number 

of objects in a small group without counting them) using 

numbers to 6. 

 

Understanding the World 

 

This week we will be comparing teddy bears, we will be talking 

about similarities and differences between them and talking 

about different textures. 

 

           
 

 


